
4/1/2025 

 

Honorable Senators: 

 

Re:  SB 210 

 

I am opposed to vote by mail.  I believe elections with mail-in-ballots are far more 

likely to be compromised.  When I have gone to a location monitored by my 

neighbors, I have observed they demonstrated concern for a valid vote count, and 

diligence with confirming my identity. I have been voting consistently for five 

decades, and have personally observed that reality through the decades. 

I strongly urge all representatives and senators to support in-person-voting.   

Thank you. 

 

John R. Lawton 


